
Greetings in the wonderful name 
of our Lord Jesus Christ.

“for where your treasure is, 
there will your heart be also.”

Matthew 6:21 KJV

November was thank God another busy month. Online bible study continues, service in
Salerno, Baselice and Pozzuoli continue. Thank you Jesus in every service we had new

visitors. 
November 1st we had a ministerial seminar in the city of Caserta, that’s in my region

Campania, approximately 1hr and 20 minutes from Naples. Brother and Sister Burgess did a
great job leading and teaching all the Italian ministers and wives present.

November 15th we had the national virtual prayer meeting, where I had the privilege to
speak about how to keep the fire burning. Over 70 devices connected and participated. 

On the 16th we had service in Salerno and we had a visitor, a foreign student from Sri Lanka.
The same night in the city of Naples I met a young man named Miguel.

On the 17th we had the service in Pozzuoli, and we had a great move of God.
On the 23rd and 24th I had the privilege to preach in the church of San Giuliano Milanese,

province of Milano. And on 24th evening I preached in the church of Genova.
And on the 26th we had a virtual seminar for ministers and spouses. The teacher this time

was Brother Shock.

Continue to pray for the churches in Baselice, Salerno and Pozzuoli, for the online Bible
study and outreach. For more labor, open doors and key people.

I pray that God’s Will be done. Please continue to pray for my children and I. 

My heart aches for the lost souls of the nation of Italy and the region of Campania.
Thank you for being a big part of what God is doing in the nation of Italy.

I’m so grateful for partners like you who continually support this ministry through your
prayers and sacrificial giving. May God Bless you all! 

Yours in His service,
Feliciano Italiano
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